CORRESPONDENCE
5/23/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 04506-2019

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 12:09 PM

To: ‘Janet Bolivar'

Subject: RE: Consumer Confidence Report for Grand Island Resort (3350172) and Orange Lake
(3354646)

Good Afternoon, Ms. Janet

Your filings were found in a mailbox that does not accept e-filings. The Commission has made available for e-filing an
electronic filing web form. This e-filing method is available from the Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by
selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form.

A link to the Commission’s electronic filing requirements is also being included for your convenience.

http://floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/EFilingRequirements

In order for your filing to be accepted, it will need to be resubmitted through the Florida Public Service Commission
Electronic Filing Web Form; or by U.S. Mail or hand delivery to:

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Please call out office if you have any questions regarding the filing process.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Janet Bolivar [mailto:jbolivar.guc@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 11:45 AM

To: Records Clerk; generalutilities; Grand Island Resort- Gina Raborn; Orange Lake Manager

Subject: Consumer Confidence Report for Grand Island Resort (3350172) and Orange Lake (3354646)

PSC Clerk,



Attached please find a letter and copies of the 2 CCR referenced above.
Should you have any questions, please give me a call.
Regards,

Janet Bolivar, P.E.

General Utilities Corporation
P.O. Box 491221

Leesburg FI 34749-1221

C: 352-516-7843

F: 352-326-8756
jbolivar.guc@gmail.com






